
8TH GRADE FORMAL INFORMATION 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians of Eighth Grade Students: 
 
The Hasbrouck Heights Middle School PTSAs 8th grade formal is quickly approaching, all 8th grade students are formally 
invited to this year’s Formal. 

“All that Glitters is Snow” 
Thursday, June 2, 2022, 

6:00- 10:00 pm 
Mo’s Banquet Hall in Lodi, NJ. 

Tickets are $50 
 

Ticket price includes dinner, desserts, DJ, Photographer, dancing, photo booth, and FUN! 
YEARBOOKS ARE INCLUDED IN THE PURCHASE PRICE OF FORMAL TICKET 

 
This is a special night for students and therefore we ask all to be dressed in formal attire. 
 
A photographer will be taking formal pictures outside the venue at 5:15 pm-6:00 pm. Parents are also welcomed to take 
pictures outside the venue from 5:15pm-6pm. The venue doors will open at 6pm sharp. Only students and approved 
chaperones will be allowed to enter the building once the doors open. Once the students enter the dance, they are not 
allowed to leave without an adult. Anyone leaving the dance may not re-enter. (We are working on inclement weather 
details and will keep you updated) 
 
There will be photobooth style pictures during the event with a # - hashtag:  The hashtag will be available during the formal 
for students to post their event photos on social media. The link will be given to all students 2 weeks prior to the event. 
 
The Formal is sure to be a memorable night for all, but we must remind you that all school rules apply. Students who 
violate policy will be removed from the dance and the Hasbrouck Heights Discipline Code will be enforced.  
 
We would love to have our entire 8th grade class take part in this final fun filled event. It is our hope that every 8th grade 
student who wishes to attend, can and will attend. If you have financial concerns, please call or email Michelle Nipitella at 
michnip@gmail.com 201-491-3367. 
 
Tickets and permission slip can be found at the link below. The permission slip and waiver must be filled out prior to the 
event by all who attend. If you turned in a completed calendar, your ticket is paid for.  However, you still to fill out the 
waiver and permission slip if your child is attending. Please chose the check payment choice on checkout and we will credit 
your account.  ALL FORMS MUST BE TURNED IN BY 5/13 the latest. 
 

https://8th-grade-formal-33656.cheddarup.com 

 

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to reach out to one of the committee chairs.  

 
Jodi Bernet - jbernet8175@msn.com 
Michelle Nipitella - michnip@gmail.com 
JoAnne Caiafa  - tigerjo8@optonline.ne 
 
Dress your best and join us for a night of FLURRIES and FUN!!! 
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